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Grothman Supports Career and Technical Education 

 

(Washington, D.C.) – Congressman Glenn Grothman (R-Glenbeulah) today voted in favor of the 

Strengthening Career and Technical Education for the 21st Century Act (H.R. 2353).   

 

“I applaud the passage of this bill to give states more flexibility when using federal funds to 

support these career and technical education programs,” said Grothman. “It’s an important step 

to grow our economy, lower our unemployment rate, fill the jobs we already have available and 

create new jobs.” 

 

Click here for more information about this bill. 

 

Click here to read Grothman’s recent op-ed touting Career and Technical Education. 

 

The Strengthening Career and Technical Education for the 21st Century Act passed the U.S. 

House of Representatives by a vote of 405-5. 

 

### 
 

U.S. Rep. Glenn Grothman is serving his second term representing Wisconsin’s 6th 

Congressional District in the U.S. House of Representatives. 
 

https://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/BILLS-115hr2353ih/pdf/BILLS-115hr2353ih.pdf
https://edworkforce.house.gov/news/documentsingle.aspx?DocumentID=401592
http://dailycaller.com/2017/06/12/career-and-technical-education-a-pathway-to-success/

